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Antonia Hover

From: Carlo DeMaio <carlo.demaio@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 20, 2021 7:31 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: FPL Proposed Rate increase

I am directly opposed to any rate increase proposed by FPL.  They advertise that they are accelerating using Sun 
power to generate electricity, that alone should demonstrate an operational savings to offset any increase they 
propose.  And, the proposed rate hike outpaces inflation and they should be looking for alternatives to 
create operational efficiencies in their business. 
 
Not to mention that their disclaimer is longer than their proposal.  They are seeking a rate hike with no 
guaranteed results.  This sounds like the corporate giant collecting more money for nothing in return. 
 
 
 
--  
Carlo A. DeMaio 
203-395-6760  
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Antonia Hover

From: Christopher Ken Mays <christopherkenmays@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 21, 2021 9:28 AM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: OPPOSE FPL RATE INCREASE

I strongly oppose the proposed rate hike by FPL.  As a new resident of Florida as of November 2020, I 
looked at many locations and found Florida to be affordable for a longterm retirement salary.  With proposed 
10% rate hike by FPL, I see lots of retirees not able to keep costs down on a low monthly income.  If a rate hike 
is granted, I hope to see a return on investment in the State of Florida and its power grid. 
 
OPPOSED TO A RATE HIKE 
 
 
Best Regards 
 
Christopher Ken Mays 
 
1719 NE 7th Ter 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
FPL Proposed Rate Increase- Make Your Voice Heard 
 
Florida Power & Light (FPL) has filed a request with the Florida Public Service Commission for a 10 percent 
increase in their rates, over the next four years, to phase in bill adjustments starting in 2022. Several organizations, 
including AARP, are opposing the proposed rate hike. Click here to learn more about the plan. 
 
If you'd like to express your opinion, you may do so by contacting the Florida Public Service Commission via email 
at contact@psc.state.fl.us or via phone at (800) 342-3552 




